
Miss Wimperis says....

Thank you to the Year 2 parents who attended

‘DT in Action!’ The children had a fabulous time

making moon buggies! We hope to plan more

exciting visits into classrooms! The Eco- Council

are launching their ‘Ditch the Drive’ campaign

on Monday and children will be able sign up  to

loan scooters, helmets and knee pads!
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Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

As part of their topic, The Great

Fire of London, Year 1 went on a

trip to the Rochdale Fire Museum.

Their behaviour was impeccable

and we are so proud of them! 

Stars of the week!

. 

What's been happening this week?


